
27.10.21: Helios Cinema – Diuna movie. 

At the end of our first month in Wrocław I took part in a school trip to Helios Cinema that is 

close to our school. Children had been excited even a day before our trip, so I expected 

spending a nice day in the city. We left school early morning and walked to the cinema. There 

was only one class of students. But I was helpful because I assisted Janek who is in a 

wheelchair. A while before the movie , we had eaten ice cream and did some window 

shopping. Finally, the movie started. Sitting in the first raw and being in the cinema the only 

visitors we  enjoyed the movie which was about the world  existed ten thousand years before. 

It was really great time. Thank you all from 2 LO grade for the trip. 
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